
Date: 2025-07-29
First Name: Jeaneane
Last Name: McNulty
Title: Ms.
Organization: Self
Address:
City: Austin
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Political gerrymandering was
wrong in 2020, and it is even
more reprehensible when done at
the behest of a power-hungry
wanna-be dictator. Why have
Texas republicans sold out the
representation of everyday
Texans? In the wake of our
state's deadly flooding, this
special session should be
laser-focused on shoring up
flood control and weather
prediction capacity to protect
the people of Texas, not on
further reducing their ability
to elect decent, law-abiding
representation. Y'all should be
ashamed for even having this on
the ballot. I grew up in a
conservative household. Back
then that meant efficient
government and the people
impacted by laws having a say
in their creation and
implementation. What the hell
has happened to the GOP?!




